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7/15/2008 
 
 
 
SANFORD ROBERT L MD, 
THREE BROOK BAY 
MERCER ISLAND, WA  98040 
 
RE:  REPLACE WINDOWS; ADD BATH; ALT BATH;ENLARGE DECK-402 S/F 
 
Dear Owner: 
 
Your plan review application is Waiting Customer Information and expired  6/26/2008.  MICC 
17.14.010 states the following:  “Applications may be canceled for inactivity, if an applicant fails 
to respond to the department’s written request for revisions, corrections, actions or additional 
information within 90 days of the date of request. The building official may extend the response 
period beyond 90 days if within the original 90 day time period the applicant provides and 
subsequently adheres to an approved schedule with specific target dates for submitting the full 
revisions, corrections or other information needed by the department.” 
 
We require a response to correction letters within 30 days.  Please contact me with the status 
and how you would like to proceed by July 29, 2008.  If I do not hear from you, you will need to 
resubmit plans for plan review and pay new fees, if you plan on continuing with this project.  All 
application materials will be discarded two weeks after the deadline date.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me at linda.pineau@mercergov.org or 206-275-7715. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda Pineau 
Permit Center Supervisor for 
Don Cole 
Building Official 

 
Cc:  MERCER BUILDERS, LLC 
       PO BOX 1498 
       MERCER ISLAND, WA  98040 
 
 


